Your reference
BB01306835

Blunsdon Sewage Treatment
Works Upgrade

Hello,

I’'m writing to let you know that, starting in the next couple of weeks, we will begin essential upgrade
works at the Sewage Treatment Works in West Hill, Lower Blunsdon.

The aim of this project is to improve the site’s treatment processes so that the amount of phosphorus
discharged back into the water system is significantly reduced, protecting water quality and wildlife.
These upgrades will make the treatment process more efficient and help protect the local environment
for the future.

How will | be affected?

From the 29th of Sept 2025 there will be increased vehicle movements of construction traffic in and out
of site, this is so we can deliver the necessary construction materials and will only be during working
hours.

While we’re working, there might be an increase in noise, but we’ll do our best to keep disruption to an
absolute minimum.

When we’re working?

Our working hours during this period will be Monday to Friday 7:30am to 18:00pm. If that changes,
we’'ll let you know in advance.

We plan to have the work finished by the end of November 2026.

Queries or concerns?

You can also get in touch with us on 0800 316 9800, selecting option one and quoting the reference
BB01306835. If you're a business customer, you may wish to contact your Retailer for any additional
information relating to our work.

Kind Regards,

Rupert
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